
From: Daniel DeLisi <dan@delisi-inc.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 19, 2022 12:04 PM 
To: Dunn, Brandon <BDunn@leegov.com> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Alico Crossroads - CPA 2021-00012 
 
Brandon, 
 
Per our conversation last week, this -mail is to request a 30-day extension for 
submittal of responses to the October 26th insufficiency letter. As I mentioned in 
our conversation, we have been diligently working on the submittal of the zoning 
application to run concurrent with the plan amendment. The zoning was just 
submitted earlier this week and we are now focused on fully answering the 
questions in your letter.  
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Best regards. 
 
Daniel DeLisi, AICP 
DeLisi, Inc. 
dan@delisi-inc.com 
www.delisi-inc.com 
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